
 

 

November 2021 

WINTER IS COMING!!!!! 

As the year comes to an end, we hope you will 
continue supporting BCDC through our various 

fundraisers and teacher appreciation funds.  Every 
bit counts and goes directly to our classrooms and 

our incredible BCDC staff.  
 
 

ROOM PARENTS STILL NEEDED 
We are still in need of a few room parents, 

particularly for our infant classrooms. This low 
commitment volunteer opportunity makes a great 

impact on our community! 
If you’re interested, please reach out to  

bcdc-parent-outreach@googlegroups.com. 
 

TEACHER BIRTHDAY FUND 
 
Thank you to all of you that have donated to 
our fund.  As a reminder no contribution is to 

small and just  $25 per child will cover all 
birthdays this school year.  If you are able to 
contribute, please Venmo @Lexi-Broxson or 

contact her for other means of payment: 
 bcdc-parent-outreach@googlegroups.com   

SHOW YOUR SCHOOL 
SPIRIT WITH BCDC 
MERCHANDISE! 

Stock up on tees, onesies, 
masks with our rockin’ BCDC 
logo. Order by 11/19 for mid-
December shipping. 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 

 
November 4th : Virtual Wine Tasting 

Bill Jensen from Tail Up Goat and Reveler’s Hour 
treats us to some tasty red wines for your fall table! 

If you missed the sign-up but want to participate, 
we have a few spots (and wine left) available for 

purchase during pick-up on November 4th! 
 

November 6th : Annual Fall Play Date 
Parents and enrolled students are invited to join us 

on our playground and outdoor spaces for age-
appropriate activities and fun! Schedule: 

9am - 9:30am Lambs and Ducklings 
9:30am - 10am Bunnies 

10am -10:30am Penguins 
10:30am -11:00am Pandas 
11am -11:45 am Butterflies 

11:45am – 12:30pm Rainbow Fish   
 

November 11th : BCDC Closed 
The center will be closed in observance of 

Veterans Day. 
 

November 12th : Harmony Day 
Don’t forget to wear orange!   

On Harmony Days we celebrate diversity, aiming to 
foster inclusiveness, respect and the idea that 

people of all different cultures can make a valuable 
contribution to society! 

 
November 16th : Silver Diner Restaurant Night 
20% of incremental sales will go to our school 

when you dine-in or order To Go.  
DINE-IN: SILVER CATHEDRAL HEIGHTS  

43404 Wisconsin Ave, NW / (202) 851-3213  
ORDER TO GO: CALL (202) 851-3213  

OR VISIT EATATSILVER.COM  
 

November 25th and 26th  : BCDC Closed 
The center will be closed for Thanksgiving. 

 


